
Council Order: 2023-010   Introduced by: Town Manager Brian Howard 

February 27, 2023 

 

Transfer of Water/Sewer Retained Earnings for Unidirectional Flushing Plan 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to transfer $34,500 from Retained Earnings of 

the Town’s Water/Sewer Enterprise Fund to fund the Unidirectional Flushing Plan. 

Explanation: The transfer of funds will be used to conduct a Spring and Fall flushing 

program for the Town of Randolph.  This has been a top priority of the Town Council.  

These funds will ensure that we continue to mitigate sediment build up in the water 

distribution system. 

 

  


